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Greetings from the Management.

We are thrilled to shine a spotlight on the outstanding achievements of our students at recent competitions.
Their dedication, hard work, and perseverance have made our school proud!

CIMB Rising Star National Junior Circuit (3rd Leg)
Our squash players gave stellar performances in this highly competitive tournament:

Ghaneesha Vignesh (Boys Under 13) secured an impressive 5th place out of 98 players! 
Loganetraan Vignesh (Boys Under 13) showcased his determination, finishing in 35th place out of 98
players! 
Nirja Saravanan (Girls Under 11) demonstrated her grit, earning 46th place out of 91 players! 

We commend their efforts and sportsmanship. Keep pushing forward, aiming for excellence!

A Huge Congratulations to Dhaanya A/P Saralathan!
We are also proud to celebrate the success of Dhaanya, our talented Year 7 student, who represented Kinta
Utara in the MSSPK Olahraga from 3rd to 6th September 2024. Her remarkable performances brought home:

GOLD in the 4 x 100m relay
GOLD in the 4 x 200m relay

Dhaanya’s achievements are a testament to her hard work and dedication. She continues to inspire us all, and
we look forward to witnessing more of her extraordinary accomplishments in the future! 
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Kicking Off Our CCA Program with Excitement and Enthusiasm! 

The new school term marks the exciting start of our Co-Curricular Activities (CCA) program! Students across
all year groups have eagerly joined their chosen activities, ready to engage, learn, and grow beyond the
classroom. The energy and enthusiasm in the air are palpable as students immerse themselves in the wide
range of opportunities available.

We are thrilled to see such a strong sense of community and passion, with students embracing challenges,
developing new skills, and building lasting friendships. The CCA program continues to be a vital part of our
students' holistic development, promoting creativity, teamwork, and leadership.

Merdeka/Malaysia Day Celebration
Date: 13 September 2024
Time: 8:00am
Venue: MPH
Attire: Malaysian Traditional Costume
Note: Students not in traditional
costumes must wear the school uniform.

School Holiday
Please be informed that the school will be
closed on 16 and 17 September 2024
(Monday & Tuesday) in conjunction with
Malaysia Day and Prophet Muhammad’s
Birthday. All students return to school on
18 September 2024 (Wednesday).

Friendly Fee Reminder
We kindly remind all parents to ensure
that outstanding fees are settled
promptly. Your cooperation helps us
maintain the smooth operation of our
school programs. Thank you for your
continued support!


